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Collin Roehner

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2016 9:36 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 160021
Attachments: DOC. 160021-EI; Florida Power Rate Increase

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Diane Hood  
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2016 3:54 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 160021 
 
These have been filed as info requests to Docket 160021.  DHood 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
AUG 24, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 06973-16
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From: Chris Bromfield <skylifecb@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2016 5:37 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: DOC. 160021-EI

 
 
As the hearings begin on the FPL 1.3 billion dollar increase in our base charge, I wanted to voice my strong objection. 
 
In light of FPL's 2015 hefty profit in 2015 and the projected profit this year (under the guise of NexEra) I firmly believe 
that this increase is totally unnecessary. 
 
This 25% increase will be a true hardship on seniors and the poor as electricity is a necessity, especially during the hot 
summer months. 
 
FPL might consider reducing waste in their operation. For example:The 90 million dollar breakup fee with the Hawaiian 
utility; estimated 50 million dollar cleanup at Turkey Point, and the constant advertising about how great they are, might 
be some of the ways the utility could reduce costs.  Oh, and let's not forget about FPL's contribution to Ammendment 
One "consumers for smart solar".  Our dollars to an amendment that effectively eliminates the solar industry in Florida. 
 
I have never written to the PSC. I appreciate all you do to keep this public utility in check. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chris Bromfield 
3124 NE 7th Dr. 
Boca Raton, FL 33431 



1

Collin Roehner

From: Chris Benjamin <chrisbenj85@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2016 3:00 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Florida Power Rate Increase

Hello,  

Please vote against the utility rate increase on Florida customers of $8.50.  

Thank you,  
Christopher Benjamin 




